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Miss Wimperis says....
On Wednesday, we welcomed many parents into our coffee

morning. It was lovely to see so many parents and we hope to

see many more join us this week. There will be lots of

exciting things coming up! If you would like to join us it is on

Wednesday mornings at 9-10am. Please feel free to come in

the Main Reception when you have dropped your child off.

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

Aim

Attendance
Champions!

Year 5 (89%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Year 2 and Year 3 had the wonderful opportunity of meeting  Beth Woollvin (an

author and illustrator). They shared her new story, ‘Luna and the Sky Dragon’
and enjoyed learning how to draw the characters.

#READACHIEVESUCCEED
 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

Children can come to school with a cough or a cold. It can be tricky to decide if your child should
or should not come to school. This website offers some advice to help you decide. It is so

important that children are in school everyday, on time. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk)


